
 
 

June 21, 2019 

 

Hello All,  
  

Applications for the 12th cohort of the LADD are now being accepted.  As a program of 
NADD, the Leadership Academy for Deans and Directors (LADD) assists social work 
deans and directors in their continuing development as leaders.  Since its inception, 
120 deans and directors have participated in the LADD.   
 
The application materials are on the NADD website’s home page www.naddssw.org 
We invite you to apply for this leadership development program. The application 
deadline is August 2, 2019. We are happy to answer any questions you might have 
regarding the program.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Audrey Shillington     Tom Gregoire 

 Director & Professor   Dean & Associate Professor 

School of Social Work   College of Social Work   
Colorado State University   The Ohio State University 
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